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MEMO TO:  All Buffalo Teachers
FROM: Philip Rumore, President, BTF
RE; More Sad News

We have just been informed of the passing of Joseph T. Murray, longtime Associate Superintendent of the
Buffalo Public Schools.

Joe was a truly great leader and person. He was the go to person to get things done while also caring
about the wellbeing of others.

He was one of the truly best leaders and persons I have worked with.
His daughter, Mary Beth, is a great Buffalo teacher.

There will be a public mass of burial on Friday, July 17, 2020 at 9:30 am at Assumption Church on
Amherst Street. There is room for social distancing at the church.

Joe, my friend, we could not have accomplished all that we have without you. You will be missed but
never forgotten,

- Phil
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